
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

No.AIRBSNLEWA/GENL/2022/                                                                 Dated 14th February, 2022 
 
To  

Dr. Nikhilesh Chandra 
Director, CGHS  
Department of Health & Family Welfare 
Govt. of India,   Room No. 545 A, Nirman Bhavan,   
Maulana Azad Road New Delhi. 

 
Sub: Opening of new CGHS WC in Mansarovar area of Jaipur City (Rajasthan) 
 
Respected Sir, 

There is a considerable load on existing CGHS WCs in Jaipur city due to increasing number of 
beneficiaries. Of late, BSNL Pensioners have also been allowed to join CGHS and due to mass 
retirement under BSNL VRS, huge number of BSNL retirees has opted for CGHS facility. 

Mansarovar Colony at Jaipur happens to be the largest residential colony of Asia spread over in 
about 6x1.5 Sq. Kms. Most of the population in this colony is of Central Govt. Employees. In fact, 
some sectors of this colony are exclusively earmarked for Central Govt. Employees. But for availing 
facilities of CGHS Wellness Centre, they have to travel about 8 to 10 Kms. to the nearest CGHS 
WC. 
 
It would be in the larger interest of CGHS beneficiaries, if a new Wellness Centre is opened in this 
colony which will also cater to the needs of surrounding areas, thus help in reducing load on existing 
WCs. 
 
In this regard, it is reliably learnt that a proposal to open CGHS WC at Mansarovar was under active 
consideration of the authorities and the decision in this regard is awaited. 
 
Therefore, it is requested to consider the proposal expeditiously and an early approval may kindly be 
granted to open a new CGHS WC in Mansarovar area of Jaipur City & oblige.  
 
With kind regards;  

Yours Sincerely 

 
( Prahlad Rai) 

General Secretary AIRBSNLEWA 
 

Copy to:1. Shri Rakesh Bhushan, Health Secretary, Govt. of India, New Delhi. 
2.  The Assistant Director, CGHS, Jaipur, Rajasthan.- For kind information & n/a please. 


